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                                                                                                                                         March 26, 2020 
 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Update on COVID-19 Protocols for Domestic Ocean Container Shipping 
For March 26, 2020 12:00PT 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

 PASHA HAWAII LOS ANGELES AND OAKLAND TERMINALS ARE OPERATING NORMALLY. 

 PASHA’S VESSELS ARE LOADING AND WILL SAIL FOR HAWAII AS SCHEDULED.  

 SEALOGIX TRUCKING BUSINESS IN CALIFORNIA IS OPERATING NORMALLY. 

 

Updates for Thursday, March 26th 

As more states and municipalities are issuing “Stay at Home” orders, we recognize that some 

suppliers may be encountering difficulties. Transportation workers are included in Essential 

Critical Infrastructure Workers and are permitted to work, but we also understand that not all 

facilities can fulfill their orders. 

 

Booking Scheduler:  Please take a moment to review your regular, weekly bookings and make 

any temporary adjustments as necessary. It will help with our vessel forecasting and planning. 

We are ready to help, please contact ContainerBookings@pashahawaii.com or 877.322.9920 for 

assistance with Booking Scheduler. 

 

In summary, these conditions remain the same as prior updates: 

 

California: Pasha Hawaii gate at WBCT (Los Angeles) will be closed daily from 1700-1900 PT for 

dinner and for sanitizing the work environment between labor shifts. Please advise your drivers 

accordingly. 

 

Hawaii: Stay at Home order issued for Honolulu, HI to take effect Monday March 23rd at 4:30pm 

HT; and Maui to take effect on March 25th at 12:01am HT. Exceptions in place include 

transportation workers including port, vessel, trucking and warehouse/distribution. 

 

 Pasha Hawaii services at U.S. West Coast Ports of Los Angeles (www.portoflosangeles.org) 

and Oakland (www.portofoakland.com ) are open and operating normally. 

 The port of Honolulu, as well as the barge connections to Neighbor Islands via Young 

Brothers are open and operating normally. 

 Connecting inland services both on the mainland (rail and trucking) and in Hawaii 

(trucking) are handling our cargo volumes and operating normally. 
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 No modifications are being made to our existing vessel routes or transits. Click here to 

access our sailing schedules. 

 

Pasha Hawaii is committed and trusted partner for many of the nation’s leading retailers, 

manufacturers and U.S. government agencies, providing reliable containerized and roll-on/roll-

off cargo services that are a critical link for the people of the State of Hawaii and for prosperity 

of the Hawaii market it serves.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or 

Customer Service at 877.322.9920. Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  

https://www.pashahawaii.com/schedules

